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Changed traffic conditions in Bellata 
from Friday 8 November  

Narrabri to Moree Heavy Duty Pavement 
November 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Aboriginal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Work is continuing for the Heavy Duty 
Pavement Upgrade project on the 
Newell Highway between Narrabri and 
Moree.  

What work are we doing? 

Pavement work will be carried out in Bellata on 
the Newell Highway intersections at Wilga, Oak, 
North and Temi Streets. During the work, access 
to the BP truck stop will be maintained. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will commence from Friday 8 November 
and will be completed by Thursday 14 November, 
weather permitting.  Working hours are 7am to 
6pm, Monday to Sunday. Please note this work 
was previously scheduled from 21- 31 October. 

Traffic changes 

Access to Oak Street, North Street and Temi 
Streets will be temporarily closed from Friday 8 
November to Sunday 10 November and a detour 
will be in place via Wilga Street (see map below). 

Access to Wilga Street from the Newell Highway 
will be temporary closed from Monday 11 
November to Thursday 14 November and a 
detour will be in place via Oak Street or North 
Street. 

Work on the Newell Highway will be carried out 
under existing traffic control conditions to keep 
the work zone safe. This includes reduced speed 

limits, lane closures and intermittent stopping. 

Ongoing delays of at least 15 minutes should be 
expected when travelling between Narrabri and 
Moree. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 
132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the 
Live Traffic NSW App. 

Oversize Overmass (OSOM) changes 

OSOM vehicles over six metres wide may be 
subject to delays of up to 60 minutes on Friday 8 
November and Saturday 9 November..  

To help minimise delays, please notify us ahead 
of your trip on 1800 741 636 (Option #2) or email 
NewellHighwayWideLoads@fultonhogan.com.au so 
that arrangements can be planned within the 
construction area. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice some noise from machinery and 
equipment during the work.  

Temporary road closures and detours may also 
impact travel time, so please plan ahead, keep to 
the speed limit and follow the direction of traffic 
controllers and signage. 

Managing our impacts 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment by: 

• maintaining property access for residents at
all times

• reducing our noise as much as possible,
turning off machinery and vehicles when not in
use.
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Location of work area, alternate route during intersection closure 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 2) 

newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au 

nswroads.work/n2m 

51-55 Currajong Street
PARKES NSW 2870

For the latest traffic updates:
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the app Live Traffic NSW 
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